Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 3:49 PM

To: ‘Katie Jamison'

Cc: yjimenez@blm.gov; Chase Settle; ‘Weaver, Crystal’; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria,
EMNRD

Subject: Remediation Plan: Approval, EOG Resources-Artesia, Jackson B #57 (2RP-5149) 12-1-2018

Attachments: Jackson B #57_2RP-5149_Work Plan (Appproval).pdf

Katie and Chase,

We have received your work plan for 2RP-5149 Jackson B #57, thank you. This work plan is approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Katie Jamison <Katie_Jamison@eogresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2019 3:47 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Cc: yjimenez@blm.gov; Chase Settle <Chase_Settle@eogresources.com>

Subject: [EXT] Remediation Plan: 2RP-5149, EOG Resources-Artesia, Jackson B #57

Good Afternoon Rob and Victoria,

EOG Resources — Artesia respectfully submits the attached remediation plan for the following site:
2RP-5149

Jackson B #57

L-1-17S-30E
Eddy County, NM



If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Safety & Environmental Manager

EOG Resources, Inc — Artesia NM Division
105 S. Fourth Street

Artesia, NM 88210

Cell: 575-513-9915
Office: 575-748-4193

éSeug resources



